
Over the last several weeks, our dedicated staff 
continued to offer our patients curbside assistance 
with their hearing devices and saw other patients on 
an emergency basis. We have also implemented 
many protective measures in compliance with CDC 
guidelines to ensure patient safety.  

We are continuing to service hearing devices 
curbside, for those who are needing repair services. 
Due to continued physical distancing requirements, 
we are not yet providing routine cleanings; however, 
if your device is not working appropriately, please 
call us and we will assist you curbside.   

We are now seeing patients by appointment only for 
hearing evaluations, hearing devices appointments, 
wax removal, tinnitus evaluations/treatment, and 
auditory processing evaluations in our office.   

Call us today for your appointment! 
 
Dr. Angela Bright Pearson & Staff


